
 
 

March 17, 2023 

 

VA-23-00004 Kosar 
 
Hello, 

Any on-site septic systems that are to be utilized for wastewater management must adhere to the 

standards set by both the Washington Administrative Code, and Kittitas County Code. 

The current septic system and designed listed reserve area is where the proposed garage will be.  KCC 

13.04.080, requires that no impervious surface be placed above an on-site sewage disposal system or a 

reserve area. 

The applicant will need to propose a smaller structure or a new location. 

Pursuant to KCC 13.25.020, if proposed garage with loft will include water then an Adequate Water 

Supply Determination will also need to submitted. 

I have attached the recorded on-site sewage system to be used as a frame of reference. 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Joe Rainwater-Cummings, M.S., Environmental Health Specialist (he/his/him) 

P: 509.933.8225 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: joseph.rainwater@co.kittitas.wa.us 

Kittitas County Public Health Department 

507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926 

www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health 
  
Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey 
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